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	NEWSLETTER
Friday 2nd March 2018

	Dear All,

Book week was cut short this week by the weather, so we plan to continue it next week.

DRESS UP DAY –this will now take place on THURSDAY 8TH MARCH. Please note I have changed this AGAIN due to Forest School happening on the Tuesday. Sorry for any confusion. The children are invited to dress as their favourite book character.

GET CAUGHT READING –Please send or email photos to school by WEDNESDAY 7TH MARCH. Only 1 entry per child. The competition will be judged on Thursday 8th March. We have had quite a few super entries;  here are Jack and Cici having a good read!
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Please can we remind you about the arrangements for Wednesday 7th March. The rehearsal will take place in the morning, we will be leaving school shortly after 9 am and returning before 2pm. The children will need a packed lunch and a large drink. The costume requirements are all black with silver accessories e.g. silver hat, tie, sash. In the evening, the children will need to meet Mrs Miners and her team at The Great Hall between 6 and 6.15pm. Please let us know if you need help with any of this.

NATIONAL SCHOOL’S BREAKFAST WEEK
Next week is National School’s Breakfast week and we invite you to join us for breakfast from 
8.30 – 9.00am on Thursday 8th or Friday 9th March. Due to limited space, we are hoping to spread families out by asking each family to choose to attend either Thursday’s or Friday’s breakfast but NOT both. We will be sending out a menu and further details on Tuesday 6th March.
	

FOREST SCHOOL
The first half of the Year 3 group started their Forest School sessions in gorgeous but bitterly cold conditions. They enjoyed making a fire to keep warm, drinking hot chocolate and making popcorn. A super start Year 3 well done! Their next session is on Tuesday and once again, the weather is forecast to be cold and wet. Please ensure your child is fully equipped with a dry set of school uniform for the afternoon.
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	Wed 7th March
	Great Hall Music Concert

	Thursday 8th March
	World Book Day Dress Up

	Thurs 8th/ Fri 9th March
	Big Breakfast – details coming on Tuesday!

	Mon 12th – 16th March
	Grenville House – Class 4

	Mon 19th March
	Class 3 QE climbing and orienteering – group 1 - tbc

	Wed 21st March
	Class 2 to the Aquarium

	Fri 23rd March
	PTFA Bad Taste Disco (over 18’s)

	Mon 26th March
	Purple Day – details next week.

	Mon 26th March
	Class 3 QE climbing and orienteering – group 2 - tbc

	Mon 26th March
	Reports out Y1-Y6

	Wed 28th March
	Easter Assembly 9.30am

	Thurs 29th March
	Break up

	Mon 16th April
	Start of Summer Term



I apologise in advance for any typing errors or spelling mistakes.  My newsletters are usually checked in detail by the wonderful and very scrupulous Mrs McCracken! Today my 9 year old has done my proof reading!

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Alex Waterman – Head of School
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